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Support for RE and Collective Worship in Schools 

The importance of providing support for schools in developing RE and Collective 

Worship is acknowledged but it is also clear that responsibility for undertaking 

training rests with the schools themselves. It is no longer possible to provide 

centrally funded training for schools on the development of the curriculum but the 

programme of support in Lancashire includes: 

 

• A suite of marketed training courses for primary, secondary and special 

schools on the new Agreed Syllabus and Collective Worship  

 

 

• The work of Advanced Skills Teachers 

 

 

• Marketed consultancy tailored to meet school needs 

 

 

• The Lancashire RE and SACRE website 

 

 

• Marketed network meetings for RE Teachers 

 

 

• A Primary RE Conference 

 

 

• The planned development of a Good Practice website where schools can 

share successful ways of teaching and learning RE 

 

 


